World Book Day Reminder
We are celebrating World Book Day on Friday 3rd March. We want to make this as easy as possible for parents and also make sure the day is focused on storytelling. Therefore, this year we are not asking children to dress as characters. Children can come to nursery dressed in pyjamas or comfortable clothes and bring their favourite book.  They will be having a ‘bedtime story’ with their Key Person group.
